
 
 
 
DATE:  June 5, 2020 
 
TO:  Subcommittee on Pensions and Local Government 
 
FROM:  Cathy Duncan 
  
RE:  Infrastructure Funding Matrix 
 
This matrix was originally an endeavor taken up during FY 2013 for the Legislative Finance 
Committee. The matrix is meant to provide information on funding opportunities available for 
local government infrastructure projects.  
 
For this subcommittee, the initially included information has been summarized to a greater 
degree, and program funding has been added. This matrix focuses on state funded grant and 
loan programs, but the original matrix also included federal funding programs and programs that 
offered alternative types of benefits for local infrastructure endeavors.  
 
Time didn’t allow for the amount of research needed to update all federal infrastructure funding 
programs, but for future meetings, if the subcommittee is interested in pursuing this project, I will 
continue working on updating this information so it will again resemble the original matrix.  
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